
HOLIDAY HOMEWORK

SUBJECT - ENGLISH

CLASS - 5TH

Dear students, as you’re aware that the summer vacation will start
very soon but due to COVID-19, all of you are confined at home and
will not be able to enjoy any of the outdoor activity. So, to make your
holidays enjoyable and fruitful, here are the few activities that you
need to do. While doing the homework, not only will you enhance
your communicating skill but also get good marks for your work.

Keep yourself safe and healthy by drinking lots of water and
exercising at home.

1. Write one page of handwriting daily.
2. Learn “Numbers” and “Forms of Verbs” given in the English
Grammar classwork.
3. Do the following worksheets given below in your English
notebook.








